END OF NUCLEAR MEDICINE COURSE
Dear students,
I hope you are well and studying hard. As we approach the end of Nuclear Medicine course, I wanted to inform you that I will sign the indexes tomorrow, after the Nuclear Medicine practicals.
I would kindly ask two of your representatives to come to the Center for Nuclear Medicine after the classes, and bring all your indexes. Our clinical assistant Isidora Grozdić will help you to find my room.
You need to put the following in the indexes: Nuclear Medicine 1+1.
If you have any further questions regarding the lessons and the exam, do not hesitate to contact me.
Best regards,
Professor Slobodanka Beatović
